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Dear friends, 

 

The 64th IPA World Congress concluded in Cavtat last weekend. Thank you to our friends from 
IPA Croatia for organising this important event with professionalism and competence. 

As you all know, this congress was an elective one, and a new International Executive Board 
(IEB) was elected. It is therefore my great pleasure to officially confirm the composition of the 
IEB for the term 2019-2023 as follows: 

 

President (P) 

Pierre-Martin Moulin (Switzerland) 

 

Vice President & Chairperson of the Socio-Cultural Commission (VP/CSCC) 

Kyriakos Karkalis (Greece) 

 

Secretary General (SG) 

May-Britt Rinaldo Ronnebro (Sweden) 

 

Chairperson of the External Relations Commission (CERC) 

Einar Guðberg Jónsson 

 

Chairperson of the Professional Commission (CPC) 

Demetris Demetriou (Cyprus) 

 

Head of Administration (HA) 

Stephen Crockard (United Kingdom) 

 

TO ALL NATIONAL IPA PRESIDENTS AND SECTIONS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sembrancher, 16 October 2019 
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Treasurer Finances (TF) 

Michael Walsh (Ireland) 

 

Treasurer Social Affairs (TS) 

Martin Hoffmann (Austria) 

 

 

In addition, 2 new Internal Auditors were also elected, namely: 

Nicole Kikcio (Canada) 

Fred Boyd (United Kingdom). 

 

 

The next edition of the IPA Information Guide will provide you will all necessary contact details 
of the IEB members and Internal Auditors, in case you wish to contact them directly. 

 

Thank you to all of you in advance for your support and cooperation. 

 

  

Best regards, 

 

 Pierre-Martin Moulin 

  

 PRESIDENT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc IEB members, Internal Auditors 

 
 


